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Dear Sir/Madam
Night flights would be completely detrimental to the regeneration of Ramsgate as a town
to live and holiday in. I live under the flight path  When planes flew before, the house
rocked when they came in to land. I believe that night flights would prevent the population
of Ramsgate from sleeping properly and would hinder the development of the many
children growing up in the town. The town is thriving because more families have moved
here, some to escape the pollution and crime in London. At the moment people come
because they like the tranquil seaside town and the schools on offer. Please do not turn
back the clock.
Yours faithfully,
Anette Redvers-Mutton
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